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What’s Been Happening? 

Mrs. Farrish: Lead Teacher 

Mrs. Mulch: 114 Teacher Assistant 

Mrs. Moncada & Ms. Ayala: 115 Teacher Assistants 

 

November 

No sunshine, lots of rain. 

No warm days, 

 Snow again. 

No bugs or bees, 

No leaves on trees. 

You must remember, 

It’s November! 

Yay, November is here!! This month we will be 

learning about different foods and what it means 

to be Thankful. We will be 

experiencing all kinds of Fall 

Harvest and Thanksgiving crafts 

throughout the month. We will 

continue to work on our sign 

language, shapes and our ABC’s. 

It’s November! What Are We Going To Do?  
Shape and Color 

of  

the Month: 

Classroom Monthly 
Themes 

 

harvest 

brown 

triangles 

 

October has come and gone so 

quickly! The children have been 

practicing their sign language so it 

has become a great key to their 

communication. We encourage the children to 

say how they are feeling and how to kindly let 

others know when they need their personal 

space. The children enjoyed all the sensory 

crafts we did this month for Halloween. We 

had a great time when we cut open our 

pumpkin and let them touch the slimy inside. 

We have been teaching the children to use 

their large motor skills by stacking blocks and 

knocking them over. We will continue to work 

on our small motor skills such as, holding our 

cups and spoons and demonstrating how to use 

them the correct way. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Farrish 

The weather is changing and 

getting much colder. 

Please dress your 

child in appropriate 

clothes such as: 

warm jackets, hats, 

gloves and warm 

boots. 

November 2019 

Food Drive 
OCT 28 - NOV 15 

Thanksgiving Break 
November 28 & 29 


